
Curriculum Review (continuation of Leadership Team meeting from Dec. 5 held on Tuesday, December 
11) 
The Leadership Team discussed the process for reviewing the business core to be undertaken during the 
spring 2019 semester. Each discipline, as a group, will be charged with reviewing the entire business 
core, focusing on specific topics as outlined below 
 

• Which topics, if any, are missing or not adequately covered in the business core? 
• Which topics currently covered in the business core, if any, are not necessary and could be 

eliminated? 
• Which topics currently covered in the business core, if any, could be shifted to other courses 

within the core and shifted to other discipline/major-specific courses? 
• Which topics, if any, currently not covered in the business core should be added to the core, and 

in which course(s)? 
• Should any courses be eliminated from the business core? 
• Should any courses be added to the business core? 

 
A college committee will be created to compile the results of the reviews of the core curriculum and 
solicit additional input from faculty (and other stakeholders?) as necessary. This committee will present 
their results/make recommendations to the Leadership Team. 


